
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   12th June 2023 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents, 

 

As we draw closer to the end of the academic year and GCSE exams, I would like to take 

the opportunity to update you on some important information regarding your child's study 

leave and plans for celebrating their time at Beacon Hill Academy. 
 

Official study leave for Year 11 learners will commence on Friday 16th June, after their 

Physics exam. Learners will be allowed to go home after their Physics exam (except those 

that have a Geography exam in the afternoon). After this date, all learners are only required 

to come into school for any outstanding exams. Learners who have a geography exam in the 

afternoon are required to stay behind for a revision booster session period 3 in advance of 

their exam in the afternoon. This will give them the opportunity to refresh their knowledge 

and approach their exam with confidence. 

 

For those learners studying Hospitality and Catering, there will be an additional revision 

booster session on Tuesday 20th June during period 4 and 5. Attendance is highly 

recommended to support their revision efforts and prepare them for their exam on 

Wednesday 21st June. 

 

I must take the opportunity to congratulate year 11 learners on their exemplary behaviour 

during the exam period and throughout the course of this academic year. Their 

commitment to their studies has been outstanding and we have been incredibly proud of 

their achievements. To celebrate their time at Beacon Hill Academy, we have planned a 

special Leavers Assembly and festivities on Thursday 22nd June. Learners are invited 

to come to school in their normal school uniform (not fancy dress) for 08.40, and they will 

be going to registration as normal before coming to the hall for the celebrations. 

 

Finally, I would like to remind you that the Year 11 Prom will take place at The Grand 

station on Friday 7th July from 7:00 pm - 11:00 pm. Tickets along with further 

information for this event will be distributed on the day of the Leavers Assembly. 

 

I would like to thank you for your continued support throughout your child's academic 

journey and wish you and your family all the best for the future. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 
Sukhjot Dhami  

Principal  


